
Free Pediatric Eye Screening 
 

October 31 and November 1, 2 and 3 members of the Tolland Lion's Club will be offering a FREE 
Vision Screening through their Connecticut Lions Kidsight Program at Birch Grove Primary 
School. This pediatric screening designed for preschoolers ages 1-6 and uses a non-invasive 
scanner that is capable of screening for astigmatism, nearsightedness, farsightedness, lazy eye, 
misalignment of the eyes and pupil size anomalies in a 20 second scan with a hand held 
camera.  The camera is held 3 feet from your child and they can sit on your lap. Nearly 15% of 
all children scanned are found to have a problem that needs a referral for further treatment. 
The earlier a problem is diagnosed the greater the chance their vision will be normal or near 
normal by age 7.  You can view "Lions help save Cross's sight" on You Tube to see the impact 
this valuable screening can have.  
For more information contact Steve Gudernatch (860) 875-9774. 
To reserve your spot for a screening call Laurel Leibowitz at Tolland FRC (860) 870-6750 x 30215 
or email lleibowitz@tolland.k12.ct.us 
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